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Vol.  # 2017– 02 
Date:  February 28, 2017 
Visit us at: 
www.3riversgoodsam.50webs.com 
 
  The February meeting of the Three Rivers 
Chapter of the Good Sam RV Club was held 
on the 19th at Mimi’s Cafe in Chesterfield, MO; 
hosted by Bob and Jan Stern who were filling 
in for Jim and Phyllis Stanton 
 

 
  After lunch, the meeting was called to order by President Hunter at 2:58 PM, and he 
led us in the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
  Memberships represented included: Burhorn, Hunter, Lynch, Picraux, Sheehan, Stiern, 
Tschannen and Weeks. Honorary members attending were Sandy Luzynski and Leon 
and Jane Johnson. 
 
  We celebrated the birthdays of Sharon Burhorn and Jerry Weeks. No anniversaries for 
this month. 
 
  The minutes of the January 2017 meeting were read and approved. 
 
  The Treasurers' report was given by Jerry Weeks with a balance of $548.83. Including 
the monies pledged to Dogs for the Deaf. 
 
  A Good Sam District Representative contacted President Hunter asking for the date the 
Chapter was formed. President Hunter has the certificate in the club notebook which 
shows the date and will give that information to the district representative. 
 
  President Hunter visited Camp Hope and was very impressed by the services available 
to wounded veterans thru this organization. He made a motion to send a donation of 
$250 to Camp Hope. The motion was seconded and passed. 
 
  The club will continue to send an annual donation to Dogs for the Deaf. 
 
  Please continue to keep the Charpiots, Ehrhards and Joann Haynes in your thoughts 
and prayers as their health problems continue. 
 
  Wagon Master Linda Hunter reported on the forthcoming functions. Details are below. 
 
 A special thanks to Bob and Jan Stiern for providing yummy snacks and hosting the 
luncheon. Good food and fun was had by all. 
 
  A motion to adjourn was made, seconded and passed. The meeting was adjourned at 
3:19 PM. 
 
 

50/50 was won by Linda Hunter 
and then donated to Dogs for the Deaf. 
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FUTURE MEETINGS: 
 
 
Saturday March 18th at 12:30 pm: 
 
  A luncheon meeting hosted by Larry & Carolyn Brinkman at the Ponderosa Steak House, 95 
Washington Heights Dr., Washington, MO 63090 (636-390-2700). Please contact the Brinkmans at 314- 
972-2414 (Carolyn's cell) by March 10th if you are planning to attend. 
 
DIRECTIONS: Take I-44 west to exit 251 and turn right on MO-100 West toward Washington. Then go 
approximately 10 miles, at the stoplight past Walmart, turn left onto Washington Heights Dr. Go about 1 
block to Ponderosa on the right. We will be meeting in the rear meeting room. 
 
COST: Buffet or order from the menu. 
 
April 21st – 23rd: 
 
  The first campout of 2017, hosted by Linda and Denny Francis at The Stone Park Campground, 8614 
Berry Rd., Bonne Terre, MO 63628 (phone 573-518-4994).  Please make your own reservations with the 
campground and notify Linda or Denny at 636-243-0748 by April 4th. 
 
DIRECTIONS:  Follow MO-67 South to Cash Lane (near St Frances Park), right on Cash Lane short 
distance to Berry Rd., turn right and the Stone Park is on the right.  
 
ACTIVITIES: Friday – Dinner at the Homestead Restaurant. 
 Saturday: Old shoe factory tour / Elephant Rocks 
 Sunday: Potluck breakfast 
 
MAY 19th – 21st: 
 
   A Campout hosted by Kevin and Sue Sheehan at The Okaw Valley Kampground, 1341 East 1650 Ave 
& Boley Drive, Brownstown, IL 62418 (1-888-470-3968 -  http://okawvalley.com ). Please make your own 
reservations with the campground and notify Kevin (314-265-3334) or Sue (314-566-0969) not later than 
May 1st. 
 
DIRECTIONS: 72 miles from St Louis on I-70 East, in Illinois, to exit 68, turn left at the end of the ramp 
(US-40 East), go 1000 ft. (+/-) to Boley Dr. on the left. 
 
COST: $25 - $27 
 
ACTIVITIES:  TBA at the March meeting 
           Friday: Burgers & Brats, Bring sides 
 
 
THE REMAINING 2017 SCHEDULE IS SHOWN BELOW: 
 
 Month Host Location 
 June Burhorn TBD 
 July Picraux TBD 
 August HUNTER TBD  
 September Weber TBD 
 October Charpiot TBD 
 November Stiern TBD 
 December Ford TBD 

 NOTE: for 2017, Hunter (April) traded with Francis (August) 
  
 Please notify Linda Hunter at: 636-337-7925 or at mailto:bdhunter40@hotmail.com when you have  
        selected your location so we can avoid duplicate venues.  
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Attendees at the February Luncheon 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


